
Public Notice – Federal Funds Information 
 

 
FEDERAL FUNDS INFORMATION 

 

 

Each year the Norwalk City School District Board of Education holds a public 
hearing regarding the proposed use of Federal Funds. The times and dates 
are advertised and interested Norwalk City School District residents are urged 
to attend. 


	Federal Funds InFORMATION
	Each year the Norwalk City School District Board of Education holds a public hearing regarding the proposed use of Federal Funds. The times and dates are advertised and interested Norwalk City School District residents are urged to attend.

